
SBIC MESSENGER 

South Brunswick Interchurch Council 

Monthly Newsletter – December 2022  
 

      

Critical SBIC Open Board Position 

Fundraising Chairperson – Assist Event Chairs and Grant 

Coordinators, as appropriate.  

 

New Publicity Chairperson Appointed 

Myra Chapman volunteered to be the SBIC Publicity 

Chairperson and was appointed by President Claxton at the 

November meeting.  She is a member of Shallotte Presbyterian 

Church.  Thanks, Myra and welcome aboard. 

 

 
 

 

THE LORDS FOOD PANTRY STATS FOR 

November 2022 

Number of People Served (Includes TEFAP) 

      Children     424 

      Adults     566 

      Seniors     448 

      Total               1,438 

 

 

Check us out at our website:                        
www.thelordsfoodpantry.org       

     

 

Providing Help and Hope Since 1981 
 

PORCH – The Lords Food Pantry received 1,920 pounds of 

food in November from the PORCH collection. 

 

Grants – Received $2,500 from the Town of Shallotte; $1,250 

from NCCF; and $1,250 from Granville Capital, Inc., this 

month. 

 

Healthy Opportunities Pilot Program (HOP) 

We delivered 31 HOP boxes in November. 

 

The Emergency Food Assistance Program (TEFAP) 

In November, we served 57 families, or 193 individuals (55 

children, 74 adults, and 64 seniors). 

 

Commodity Supplemental Food Program (CSFP) 

We received 70 boxes in November.  We distributed all 70 

boxes on November 12.   

 

Brunswick Wellness Coalition Steps Up 

We are periodically receiving Brunswick Wellness Coalition 

food boxes (similar to Senior boxes) and are receiving produce 

at the Food Bank through this program. 

 

Thanksgiving/Christmas Dinner Boxes 

The SBIC packed 150 Thanksgiving Dinner Boxes on Friday, 

November 18 and will pack 140 Christmas Dinner Boxes on 

Friday, December 16.  

  

 
 
The next General Board Meeting will be held on December 19 at 

10:00 a.m. at The Lords Food Pantry, 3610 Express Drive, 

Shallotte.  Masks are optional. 

 

The next Executive Committee Meeting will be held on February 

13 at 10:00 a.m. at The Lords Food Pantry, 3610 Express Drive, 

Shallotte.  Masks are optional. 
 

http://www.thelordsfoodpantry.org/

